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I want to say thank you to all that follow my work and how much I appreciate it. 
Now, being the end of spring and almost summer, my latest snowy assemblage 
may be out of season, but will make up for the snowless winter we had. This 
latest triptych, The Flowering of the Flurry, 43” x 103”  is my newest creation.

Exhilaration of Sparkle, triptych, 19” x  60” is my continuation of fascination 
with light and sparkle.  

I have two new accolades, a feature article in Vue Magazine (click HERE and 
then click on two-page view for full spread layout) and was honored to be 
chosen by the National Association of Women Artists to represent the month of 
May for a YouTube interview, Art in Conversation with Farrin (click HERE)  

I have also attached a PDF catalogue of my work (click HERE). Have a great 
summer and thank you for reading and looking!

https://www.nancystaublaughlin.com/
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/558aded2e4b0f9e7d30c5728/t/640ca2d26924ff05267b54ba/1678549716889/2SpringHD_ethereal.pdf
https://youtu.be/Hf0WWTI9PoU?list=PLJyW7neUYjoLgHTt2TumBRyuYmgTQE2a7
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/558aded2e4b0f9e7d30c5728/t/647f1df1cc8022027dff57d8/1686052338947/available+SMALL+all+assemblages+Catalogue+copy.pdf
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